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News Release  

 

Reminder: Membership Law consultation resumes  
 

For immediate release 
 

(Kahnawake – 8, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2013) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) would like to remind Kahnawa’kehró:non that full-scale Community 
Consultations will resume on amendments to the Kahnawà:ke Membership Law tomorrow 
(Thursday) evening. 
 

This follows two special ‘continuation’ meetings that were held by Group 3 in an attempt to reach 
consensus. This group is expected to present their decision and recommendations at tomorrow’s 
meeting. 
 

The eighth Community Consultation will be held from 6pm to 8:30pm at the Karonhianónhnha 
School. New participants are very much welcome to attend. 
 

All relevant documents, including the Kahnawà:ke Membership Law and the recaps of all 
meetings, are available at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com. Anyone planning to attend is 
strongly urged to view these documents. 
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For information, please contact:        
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché  Rose-Ann Morris, Registrar 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke   MCK Membership Department 
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca  450-638-0500 
 

Kahente Horn-Miller, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500 
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